




[RG104 E-1 Box 161] 
[Abstract:] Reply to letter of yesterday, relative to moving the coin from P.O. 
vaults will have two Representatives from Bureau at Mint on Monday. 
 
 
Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., January 16, 1890. 
 
The Superintendent, U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Sir: 
 Replying to your letter of yesterday, relative to moving the coin from the 
vaults in the post office to the mint, I will have two representatives of this 
department, one of my own office and one of the Treasurer’s, at your mint on 
Monday morning in time to commence the transfer. 
 I desire that you shall put in the new vault all the silver dollars that will 
probably not be required for use, so that they can be under the joint seal of 
yourself, this bureau and the Treasurer’s office, and the vault can be sealed up so 
as not to be disturbed, and prevent furtherer re-weighing. 
 
 Very respectfully, 
 E.O. Leech 
 Director. 
 
[Handwritten note at bottom:] 
 
They might weigh and put in a million a day from the Post Office and a million a 
day from your own vaults. E.O.L. 
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